
 

 

Pat Jaco 
For Meritorious Service 

 

The epitome of service, helping others is a part of everything Pat does. Her dedication to our 
bowling community makes it feel like a family and is why she is an outstanding selection for 
the Hall of Fame. 

A longtime resident of the area, Pat started bowling with Duck Pin and was very successful. 
She remains the Director of the Virginia Ladies All Stars but as Duck Pin centers start closing 
she made the switch to ten-pin. 

She has served as league secretary or officer for several leagues, recently for years with the 
Colonial Beach Ladies. She volunteers at every event, and is someone you will often see at the 
check in desk or helping out Ways & Means at our local tournaments. 

Pat has served in a multitude of capacities and positions with GFUSBCA and continues to be a 
member of all the committees. Tireless in her work on the Hall of Fame Committee her efforts 
are an enormous part of the success of our fundraising and induction dinners. 

Even recovering from knee replacement has not slowed her down and she continues to make 
the time to help her friends, family, and the GFUSBCA community. 


